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09/09/25 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian,  

 

Our annual school walk will take place on the afternoon of Tuesday, September 23rd 
(weather dependent!). We are excited to bring the school community together for this 
special event. The walk is being organised by the Student Council and is being kindly 
supported by the Parents’ Association. 

We are inviting each family to kindly sponsor the walk with a minimum contribution of €20. 

We understand that this can be a challenging time financially, so please know that any 

amount you can give is truly appreciated. 

The money raised will be put towards our student support fund, which provides a stipend 

for student awards, school celebrations, in-school counselling, graduations, and subsidising 

the cost of school trips throughout the academic year. 

Students will receive sponsorship cards and further details of the walk in the coming days.  

Thank you so much for supporting this combined initiative, and if you have any questions, 

please don’t hesitate to get in touch via the school office.  

Le gach dea-ghuí,  

 

___________________________ 

Karol Sadleir 

Principal 
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